

80 Bradford Street, Suite 508, Barrie, Ontario L4N 6S7

EMAIL info@communityliteracyofontario.ca

TEL 705-733-2312 | WEBSITE www.communityliteracyofontario.ca

TWITTER @Love4Literacy | FACEBOOK www.facebook.com/CommunityLiteracyOntario

November 23, 2020

Community Literacy of Ontario held its Annual General Meeting on November 19, 2020.

We are delighted to announce CLO's 2020-2021 Board of Directors! We are so grateful they have stepped up to serve and support community-based LBS agencies.

Central Ontario

- · Kirsty King, Learning Centre for Georgina
- Barbara McFater, PTP Adult Learning and Employment Programs (Toronto)
- Trisha Patrick, Literacy Council York Simcoe

Southwestern Ontario

- Tracy Callaghan, Adult Language and Learning (Chatham)
- Anita Hillis-Krause, Haldimand Norfolk Literacy Council

Eastern Ontario

- Kathy Kennedy, Prince Edward Learning Centre
- Julie Oliveira, People, Words and Change (Ottawa)

Northeastern Ontario

Ginette Comeau-Roy, Spark Employment Services (Sudbury)

Members-at-Large

- Shelley Harris, YWCA of St. Thomas-Elgin
- Shannon Lee, Community Learning Alternatives (Belleville)

CLO offers its heartfelt thanks to our outgoing directors, Aly Velji and Helen McLeod. Thank you both for your continual encouragement and support.

